Association of Part-Time Undergraduate Students
North Borden Building

563 Spadina Crescent, Suite 236

Toronto, Ontario M5S 2J7

APUS Fall General Meeting 2021
Proxy Form

(NAME) (STUDENT NUMBER)

declare that | am a part-time undergraduate student at the University of Toronto and APUS
member (as defined by APUS bylaws) unable to attend the 2021 Fall General Meeting of the
Association of Part-time Undergraduate Students of the University of Toronto to be held on
Friday, November 12, 2021 and hereby proxy my vote to:

(NAME) (STUDENT NUMBER)

who is also a part-time undergraduate student at the University of Toronto and APUS member
(as defined by APUS bylaws), for the purposes of voting upon the matters on the agenda of this
Fall General Meeting.

In addition, | wish to place the following restrictions on the use of my proxy at the Fall General
Meeting of the Association of Part-time Undergraduate Students (if any):

SIGNATURE

DATE

Please return this form via email by November 12, 2021 at 5:00 pm* to:

Nadia Kanani
APUS Speaker
speaker@apus.ca

*Due to COVID-19, if a written or digital signature cannot be provided, an email containing all
the information required by this form from the student’s corresponding University of Toronto
email address will be accepted in lieu of a signature.
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